Bennington Water/Sewer Commissioners’ Meeting
April 9, 2024 at 4:00 PM
Meeting Minutes

Present: Dennis McKenney, Tyler Howe, Melissa Clark

Tyler opened the meeting at 4:00 pm.

Tyler discussed writing a letter to in with the bills for quarter 2 in reference to rates increasing,
and a reminder for residents to change their meters, if they haven’t already.

Tyler checked with Matt ref: contractor to build generator cover. Generator will be all of ours to

maintain.

Mills hydrants will be $1925 for the rest of the year, and then will only billed once next year for
hydrants.

Nothing further, meeting adjourned at 4:15pm.
Respectfully submitted,

i

Cathy McGillicuddy, rent collector



